April 3, 2024

The April 2, 2024 City Council meeting was canceled by Mayor Gregory Meyers at
approximately 6:30 p.m. A tornado waring was issued for Campbell County at
approximately 6:15 p.m. A sign, stating the meeting was canceled, was posted on the
front door of the City Building at approximately 6:30 p.m.

Jeanne Pettit
City Clerk/Treasurer




